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Register in advance for this meeting (a Zoom option is also possible) https://bit.ly/BundlesDec8

Learn how you can respectfully and ethically include Indigenous ways of 
knowing in your university classroom with the Maatookiiying gaa-
miinigoowiziying (Sharing Our Gifts) project. All faculty & instructors for the 
upcoming semester, in all disciplines and across all campuses, are invited. 
Candace and Sara Mai will provide background on the vision and purpose of 
the project, share snippets of new digital offerings available, and outline 
processes for instructors to engage in the project.

https://wampumlearninglodge.uwo.ca/
Learning_Unlearning/learning/
indigenous_learning_bundles.html
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